
From: Location Enquiries 

Sent: 07 August 2023 16:52 

To: Brendan Versluys; Planning Planning 

Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/2988/P 

 

FAO Brendan Versluys, 

 

Application No: 2023/2988/P 

Site address: 62-64 Churchway London NW1 1LT 

Proposal: Change of use from ground floor commercial, business and service (Class E) to residential 

(Class C3) to provide 2 x dwelling houses (ground floor flat and a masionette) 

 

Thank you for your consultation. 

 

I can confirm that London Underground/DLR Infrastructure Protection has no comment to make on 

this planning application as submitted. 

 

This response is made as Railway Infrastructure Manager under the “Town and Country Planning 

(Development Management Procedure) Order 2015". It therefore relates only to railway engineering 

and safety matters. Other parts of TfL may have other comments in line with their own statutory 

responsibilities. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Tom Li 

Safeguarding Engineer (LU+DLR) | Infrastructure Protection 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2023/2988/P 

 

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2023/2988/P 

 

Y619419 

 

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright 

protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact 

the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice 



here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the 

data we hold about you and residents. 
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